February 12, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

I want to express my extreme gratitude for Lily Gonzalez, Housing Coordinator for the
City of Pomona. I"d been struggling for years renting, dealing with increasing rental costs
and lacking the benefits of owning my own home. I'd been looking for something a
single mother could afford in a decent arca, without much luck, when I heard about the
Mortgage Assistance Program through the city of Pomona.

Lily was helpful through the whole process, guiding me through the process of qualifying
for this program, and I am now a homeowner!! She worked hard to make sure that
everything went smoothly, and for that I’'m truly grateful.

Thank you, Lily Gonzalez, for your dedicated work.




